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Jennifer Pena

From: KC H <kchunsaker@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 2:45 PM
To: Jennifer Pena
Subject: Re: HHSC service

Hi Jennifer, 
   I don't feel like I'm able to give what I should, I should probably resign. Sorry for not getting back to you 
sooner.  
 
On Thu, Aug 15, 2019, 12:17 PM Jennifer Pena <jpena@ajcity.net> wrote: 

Good afternoon Kalle, 

It was mentioned you may have moved to the Phoenix area? 

I was wondering if you will continue to serve on HHSC. 

There will be a meeting next Thursday at 4:30, you are more than welcome to attend these  

meetings by phone, we are equipped to make that work for you. 

  

Please let me know as soon as you can. 

  

Thank you, 

  

  

Jennifer Pena, Acting City Clerk 

City of Apache Junction 

300 E. Superstition Boulevard 

Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

jpena@ajcity.net 

480-474-5068 

Monday-Thursday 7am-6pm 


